
 

 

 
   

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

Clay County, Fla. – Due to unforeseen circumstances, the closure of Springbank Road 

originally scheduled for August 6 has been postponed until August 13. The road will close to 

traffic at 9 p.m. Thursday, August 13 and reopen by 5 a.m. Friday, August 14 to allow for deck 

placement on the new First Coast Expressway bridge over Springbank Road.  

 

Motorists will be detoured via Saunders Road and State Road 16 (shown in the map below). 
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